SENIOR HIGH SCHOOL

OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL
EL DORADO, KANSAS

March 25, 1941

Mr. Forrest C. Allen
Director of Physical Education
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Mr. Allen:

During the year it has been my privilege to see your varsity in action twice. On both occasions I was greatly impressed with their playing and have grown to admire all the boys.

It has long been my desire to meet and talk with the members of your squad. I will be only too happy to accept your very generous invitation to suit up with them and afterwards attend the celebrated Kansas Relays.

Sincerely yours,

Harold McSpadden

HIM: MW

West.